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Mentions 
 
GANT News: Clearfield Municipal Authority board discusses projects 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/11/22/clearfield-municipal-authority-board-discusses-projects/  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Borough needs to purchase nutrient credits 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/borough-needs-to-purchase-nutrient-
credits/article_26718c6e-cefb-11e7-82f9-c7358b4695e1.html  
 
Citizens’ Voice: Hearing set on court order to clean Huber Breaker site 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/hearing-set-on-court-order-to-clean-huber-breaker-site-1.2270871 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review LTE: We can all agree on cleaner air 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12878536-74/we-can-all-agree-on-cleaner-air  
 
Post-Gazette OPED: Pittsburgh needs federal support to keep its soil, air and water clean 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/11/26/Pittsburgh-needs-federal-support-to-keep-
its-soil-air-and-water-clean/stories/201711260014 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Environmental Roadmap For Pittsburgh's Future Could Move Forward Wednesday 
http://wesa.fm/post/environmental-roadmap-pittsburghs-future-could-move-forward-
wednesday#stream/0  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: New handicapped-accessible pier finished at Kyle Lake 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/new-handicapped-accessible-pier-finished-at-kyle-
lake/article_2b1b24ce-5804-57bf-b146-5605375e1a17.html  
 
Muncy Luminary: Education grant allows kids to raise trout in classroom 
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570455/Education-grant-allows-kids-to-raise-trout-
in-classroom.html?nav=5007  
 
Allied News: Questions about McKeever mount  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/questions-about-mckeever-mount/article_29888b38-3403-5a6b-
bbaa-1dcb6f93f58c.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Start of Pennsylvania deer hunting season an unofficial holiday 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/12976338-74/start-of-pennsylvania-deer-hunting-season-an-
unofficial-holiday  
 
Post-Gazette: Officials say a woman was fatally shot by a hunter who mistook her for a deer 

mailto:menoll@pa.gov
http://gantdaily.com/2017/11/22/clearfield-municipal-authority-board-discusses-projects/
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/borough-needs-to-purchase-nutrient-credits/article_26718c6e-cefb-11e7-82f9-c7358b4695e1.html
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/borough-needs-to-purchase-nutrient-credits/article_26718c6e-cefb-11e7-82f9-c7358b4695e1.html
http://citizensvoice.com/news/hearing-set-on-court-order-to-clean-huber-breaker-site-1.2270871
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12878536-74/we-can-all-agree-on-cleaner-air
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/11/26/Pittsburgh-needs-federal-support-to-keep-its-soil-air-and-water-clean/stories/201711260014
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/11/26/Pittsburgh-needs-federal-support-to-keep-its-soil-air-and-water-clean/stories/201711260014
http://wesa.fm/post/environmental-roadmap-pittsburghs-future-could-move-forward-wednesday#stream/0
http://wesa.fm/post/environmental-roadmap-pittsburghs-future-could-move-forward-wednesday#stream/0
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/new-handicapped-accessible-pier-finished-at-kyle-lake/article_2b1b24ce-5804-57bf-b146-5605375e1a17.html
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/new-handicapped-accessible-pier-finished-at-kyle-lake/article_2b1b24ce-5804-57bf-b146-5605375e1a17.html
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570455/Education-grant-allows-kids-to-raise-trout-in-classroom.html?nav=5007
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570455/Education-grant-allows-kids-to-raise-trout-in-classroom.html?nav=5007
http://www.alliednews.com/news/questions-about-mckeever-mount/article_29888b38-3403-5a6b-bbaa-1dcb6f93f58c.html
http://www.alliednews.com/news/questions-about-mckeever-mount/article_29888b38-3403-5a6b-bbaa-1dcb6f93f58c.html
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/12976338-74/start-of-pennsylvania-deer-hunting-season-an-unofficial-holiday
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/12976338-74/start-of-pennsylvania-deer-hunting-season-an-unofficial-holiday


http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2017/11/26/Officials-say-a-woman-was-fatally-shot-by-a-
hunter-who-mistook-her-for-a-deer/stories/201711260216 
 
Energy 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Gas-fired electric plant proposed for Richmond Township 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/gas-fired-electric-plant-
proposed---supervisors-to-question/article_79874246-cf04-11e7-aa2a-636b7e5382eb.html  
 
Pennlive: Market-based energy production is America's best shot at sustained economic growth  
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/11/market-based_energy_production.html#incart_river_index 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: State's solar energy program adds back grants 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/11/25/states-solar-energy-program-adds-back-
grants.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: State's solar energy program adds back grants 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/11/25/states-solar-energy-program-adds-back-
grants.html  
 
Post-Gazette:  Wind developer EverPower sold to BlackRock 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/11/27/Wind-developer-EverPower-sold-
to-BlackRock/stories/201711270058 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WESA: Redevelopment Of Former SCI Pittsburgh Site, A Possible Amazon HQ2 Location, On Hold 
http://wesa.fm/post/redevelopment-former-sci-pittsburgh-site-possible-amazon-hq2-location-
hold#stream/0 
 
Mining 
 
WJAC: Danger underground: The projects aimed at reclaiming abandoned coal mines 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/danger-underground-the-projects-aimed-at-reclaiming-abandoned-coal-
mines  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Sounding off: Time to stop the war on coal 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12996434-74/sounding-off-time-to-stop-the-war-on-coal 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: How to build a highway: Finding, filling old mines a major part of Southern 
Beltway construction 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2017/11/27/Southern-Beltway-mining-grout-
process-Allegheny-Washington-700-million/stories/201711250001  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Sunbury Daily Item: State lawmakers debate tax on natural gas drilling 
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http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/state-lawmakers-debate-tax-on-natural-gas-
drilling/article_0bb8dfe4-cb60-5f44-8191-29ff62752ca8.html  
 
Butler Eagle: A decade later, drilling tax still roils Pennsylvania politics 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20171123/NEWS12/171129971 
 
Butler Eagle: $11 million settlement ends XTO lawsuit 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20171121/NEWS20/171129985/0/FRONTPAGE 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: A decade later, gas drilling tax politics roil Pennsylvania 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/govt-and-politics/a-decade-later-gas-drilling-tax-politics-roil-
pennsylvania/article_8f8d4130-2603-5d2e-b02c-efa3aa00dbd6.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Opinion: Pa. needs to control methane emissions 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/pa-needs-to-control-methane-
emissions/article_870c9d2e-d127-11e7-aebc-b382cd1150d7.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell Pipeline secures land-use agreements with landowners 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171121/shell-pipeline-secures-land-use-agreements-with-
landowners  
 
Tribune-Review: Service restored to Columbia Gas customers in Rostraver 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12988457-74/service-restored-to-columbia-gas-customers-in-
rostraver 
 
Tribune-Review: Seismic tests get OK on Burrell School District property 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12992638-74/seismic-tests-get-ok-on-burrell-school-
district-property  
 
Post-Gazette LTE: EQT would get just as much publicity with neighborly repairs to roads 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/11/27/EQT-would-get-just-as-much-publicity-with-
neighborly-repairs-to-roads/stories/201711270032  
 
Waste 
  
Standard Speaker: HCA, County Waste sparring over reports of missing containers 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/hca-county-waste-sparring-over-reports-of-missing-containers-
1.2270878 
 
Reading Eagle: Union Township man challenging plan by Geigertown Area Joint Authority for his 
property 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/union-township-man-challenging-plan-by-geigertown-area-
joint-authority-for-his-property  
 
Water 
 
Times Observer: Bear Lake to receive most CDBG funding 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/11/bear-lake-to-receive-most-cdbg-funding/ 
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The Courier Express: Merry Christmas! No water rate hikes  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/merry-christmas-no-water-rate-
hikes/article_8790acc3-e4b6-5a6a-a320-7fdb8ce3b238.html 
 
Scranton Times: City eyes $562,000 fix for Green Ridge culvert 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/city-eyes-562-000-fix-for-green-ridge-culvert-1.2270915 
 
Morning Call: Allentown to host public meetings on proposed stormwater fee 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-nws-allentown-stormwater-meetings-20171121-
story.html 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Exeter Township, Falls named ‘River Towns’ 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/exeter-township-falls-named-river-towns-1.2270167 
 
Warwick homeowners caught in limbo as military investigates contamination 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20171126/warwick-homeowners-caught-in-limbo-as-
military-investigates-contamination 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Susquehanna's in running for Pennsylvania River of the Year; here's how to vote 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/susquehanna-s-in-running-for-pennsylvania-river-of-the-
year/article_6492b666-cfa6-11e7-b62b-ab42698a4261.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Engineer defends sewer authority leader’s claim 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/engineer-defends-sewer-authority-leaders-
claim/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Union Township man challenging plan by Geigertown Area Joint Authority for his 
property 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/union-township-man-challenging-plan-by-geigertown-area-
joint-authority-for-his-property#.WhwTxlWnFEY 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: With CEO gone, Capital Region Water looks for new leader 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171121/CPBJ01/171129964/with-ceo-gone-capital-region-water-looks-
for-new-leader 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Boil water advisory issued in parts of Luzerne County 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/boil-water-advisory-issued-in-parts-of-luzerne-county-1.2272267  
 
Herald-Standard: Owners of Dutch Bottom flooded properties to get relief soon 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/owners-of-dutch-bottom-flooded-properties-to-get-
relief-soon/article_8e9d35ea-a5b5-56c8-bc52-2f8fad741cee.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Hurting for qualified job candidates, PWSA eases residency requirement 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12985243-74/hurting-for-qualified-job-candidates-pwsa-eases-
residency-requirement  
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break near Latrobe is repaired 
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http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12991176-74/water-main-break-near-latrobe-is-repaired 
 
Tribune-Review EDITORIAL: Trib editorial: New PUC oversight must deliver for ratepayers 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/12980522-74/trib-editorial-new-puc-oversight-must-deliver-for-
ratepayers  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Gas prices dropped last week, but will they be rising again? 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/11/gas_prices_dropped_last_week_b.html#incart_river_home 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Have a 'green' holiday: How to save energy, reduce waste this holiday 
season 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2017/11/26/have-green-holiday-how-save-
energy-reduce-waste-holiday-season/866046001/ 
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